LAW OFFICES OF
JENNIFER S.
ROSENTHAL

August 21, 2020 A PROFESSIONAL CORPORATION

City of Salinas

Office of the City Attorney

Attention: Christopher A. Callihan, Esq.
200 Lincoln Avenue

Salinas, CA 93901

Email: chrisc@ci.salinas.ca.us

RE: NOTICE OF APPEAL — Commercial Cannabis Applications: Distribution and Manufacturing 743
Sanborn Road

Dear Mr. Callihan:

My firm represents the applicants of the commercial cannabis distribution and manufacturing
applications (with regard to their property located at 743 Sanborn Road, Salinas) that were denied on
August 14, 2020.

Under the requirements set forth in the Salinas Municipal Code Section 5-07.10, please find this letter as
notice of my clients’ intent to appeal the decision to the City of Salinas Planning Commission. In
furtherance of their appeal, please find this letter as a request under Salinas Municipal Code Section 5-
07.07.21(f) for the findings of fact for which the denials were based upon.

Due to the current pandemic and local fires, my clients hereby waive the statutory time of sixty (60)
days to have this matter heard before the governing body. However, they do not waive time in
furtherance of ninety (90) days. In addition, receipt of the requested documentation is requested no
later than thirty (30) days prior to the date set for the appeal hearing.

This notice of appeal is being sent via email and the United States Postal Service. The hard copy will
include the appeal payment of $1,582.36.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions you may have or scheduling concerns.

Thankyot,
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Jenrifer S. Rosenthal, Esg.

cc: client
Enclosure as noted.
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